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Officers for 2017 
 
President: 
Rob Lombardi 
(lombardi0705@verizon.net) 
 
Vice-President: 
Howard Fink 
(papahf@gmail.com) 
 
Secretary: 
Ingrid Reitano 
(Bus_boss@hotmail.com) 
 
Treasurer: 
Bill Zide 
(wjzwjz@aol.com) 
 
Membership Coordinator: 
John Petrucci 
(petruccijohnj@aol.com) 
 
Sgt-at-Arms: 
Carol Heh 
(carolheh@aol.com) 
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Happy Holidays! 
 
 
Welcome to December and the end of another 
great year for Corvette Express. The club has 
consistently grown, not only in membership, but 
in the quality of events, cars, participation, etc.  
 
 
I would like to thank all those involved in doing 
what you do to make Corvette Express a premier 
car club. The history, respect, and fantastic repu-
tation this club has is second to none.  Again, it's 
all about the members.   
 
This month's meeting will confirm any change of 
executive board or committee chair members. I 
believe most, if not all positions will be moving 
forward into 2018. 
 
 
 Please continue to check sign up sheets and our 
website for information regarding upcoming 
events or changes. Dues collection will resume 
and T-shirt, jacket, and hat orders are always be-
ing taken. 
 
  
The December meeting is Wednesday the 6th. 
Hope to see you there. 
 
     
Yours in Corvettes, 
Rob Lombardi 

Greetings, and welcome to the December, 2017 
issue of Corvette Expressions! 
 
 
The holidays are here, and winter is right around 
the corner.  Just a reminder that if you happen to 
see this newsletter prior to the December 6 meet-
ing, maybe you will consider bringing a new, un-
wrapped toy to the meeting to donate to Toys for 
Tots. Bob Pinto will be on hand to pick-up all the 
toys. 
 
A big thanks to Bill Nagle for organizing and 
leading club members on a lovely November trip 
to the Shenandoah Valley in Virginia.  Please be 
sure to check out the awesome pictures in this 
newsletter, most of which were taken by Bill 
Zide. Thank-you to Bill and anyone else who 
contributed pictures.  
 
Mark your calendars for Saturday, January 27, 
as this is the date for the annual holiday party, 
which will once again be held at Yesterday’s res-
taurant in Hazlet.  The cost will be $35.00 per 
person, 7:00pm to 11:00pm, and there will be a 
cash bar. Money for the party will be accepted at 
both the December and January meetings. 
 
Wishing all of Corvette Express a wonderful, 
happy and healthy holiday season!   
 
 
Lisa Force 
Newsletter Editor 
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Club Activities for the end of 2017 and part of 2018  (updated/revised at 10/3/17 Activities' Committee 
Meeting; in attendance-- Lisa Force, Lori Kane, John Murrell, Bill and Donna Nagle, Kathy and Frank Jones and Bill 
and Carol Zide) 
 
 

Sat., Dec. 9       Holiday Play - Linda F. 
 
 
For 2018 
 
Sun., Jan 21    Dim Sum Breakfast, - Carol and Bill Z. 
 
Sun., Feb. 11   Indoor Go Karts, Kathy and Frank J. 
 
Sun., Feb. 18   Rooney's Brunch Buffet,    Long Branch, Lisa F.  ($34 per person) 
 
Sat., Mar. 10    Jersey Shore BBQ,  Belmar, Bill N. 
 
Apr.  TBA     Brunch (Lambertville) 
 
Oct.   TBA     Seastruck River Cruise for Fall Colors 
 
 

 Please note: there will be several other activities in 2018, TBA.   All dates and activities are subject to change. 
 
 

Please mark these dates on your calendar. Your Activities Committee has put together an amazing 
line-up of fun things to do, and we all look forward to your participation.  More information will fol-
low as we approach each date.   
 
Sign-up sheets will be available at upcoming meetings.  If you are unable to sign up at the meetings 
and want to attend, please contact the organizer or me.  Watch for emails with details and reminders 
regarding each activity.  Also, if you have signed up for an activity and cannot attend, please contact 
the organizer or me.   
 
Thank you, 
Bill Nagle  
Activities Chairperson    cell: 908-415-1248 
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Peddler’s Village Corvette Show (October) 

 

Congratulations to Joe and Marilyn Francisquini.  Back in October, 
they participated in the Corvettes at Peddlers Village Car Show, and 

took third place in the C5 division! 
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November 10-12    Shenandoah Valley, VA  
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We Carry Over 40,000 Parts and Accessories For C1-C7 Corvettes 

WWW.VETTEWORKSINTL.COM 

  Free Shipping 
  On All Orders 
  

Just Mention Code 
Mike102 

 

Embroidered Floor 
Mats C2-C5 

            $99 

 

 

$300 set 4 

C3-C6 Slotted and 
Drilled Rotors 

20% Complete Paint-
ed Underhoods 

10% on Any C4 C5 
C6 C7 Wheel Sets  

 
15% off on all American 
Car Craft  Accessorizes  

Free Shipping On All 
3D Raised Decals For 

C4 C5 C6 C7 
Interior and Exterior 

Early Holiday Show Specials 2017 
Mike Nieto 

 

 

Please note that all advertising in this newsletter is from club members only, and for the benefit of club members. 
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The Corvette Express Club meets the 
first Wednesday of each month at the 
Freehold Elks at 8:00pm.  New mem-

bers are always welcome! 


